SAGEVILLE



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

December 19, 2019

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Parents of fourth and fifth graders should have received their child's IASAP report from last year. Please contact your child's teacher if you have any questions.

In January, the FAST Reading test will be administered with all K-5 students and K-1 will also take the FAST Math test. Grades 2-5 will also take the MAP reading and math test.

Congratulations to all of our fifth grade students who participated in the district orchestra and band concerts. Parents, your support of this program is appreciated!

College and partial pa

Teamwork at its best!

Calendar of Events

Thursday-January 2

Classes resume

Friday-January 3

9:40 Late arrival

The December birthday lunch will be held tomorrow, Friday, December 20th.

11:35 AM Grs. K-2 students

12:05 PM Grs. 3-5 students

A special adult can come eat lunch with your child if they have a December birthday or they are celebrating their "half" birthday.

Also, if you were unable to come the month of your child's birthday, you can come to any birthday lunch!





These Sageville family team members enjoyed making placemats for Albrecht Acres

Save the dates:

PTC Skate Party-

Thursday, January 23, 6:00-8:00 PM.

January Birthday
Iuncheon-
Friday, January 31st.

Spring Pictures by
SiebeTuesday, March 3rd

The staff of Sageville
School wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas,
Happy Holidays and a
Wonderful New Year!





McElroy Grant is heading our way...

Congratulations to our technology coach, Mr. Dyer, for writing a successful McElroy Grant for Sageville School.

We will receive \$1321.00 to purchase apps and other items to enhance our Green Screen Team!